GE RETIREES ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER 2024-2025

Dear GE Retirees and Spouses,

I would like to thank John Grabenstein, our past president, for all of his dedication, hard work and leadership last year. Also, a huge thank you to ALL our Board members for all you do to

support our Association. In addition, we would like to thank our members who participated in the "Work on Wilmington" in conjunction with the Wilmington

GE businesses, and the Salvation Army Angel Tree. We know there are many of you who support our communities with Meals on Wheels, Food Banks, American Legions, youth education and sports activities, schools and your church. The GE Retiree Association appreciates your efforts in making a difference in our local communities.

The Board of Director's welcome you to the 2024-2025 GE Retirees
Association. Over the summer months the Board has worked to plan a fun and informative year for all. Please note that we have

changed a few meetings for your enjoyment and fellowship by adding two Socials. This will give you a chance to mingle and visit with those you know and to meet other members. There will be a few games there for your enjoyment if you prefer.

We are excited to begin a new year with you. Please consider being more involved in the Association with your suggestions, time and talents. Please feel free to contact any of the Board of Director's with your concerns/suggestions. THIS IS YOUR ORGANIZATION.

GE RETIREE BOARD OF DIRECTORS EMAIL ADRESSES – PHONE NUMBERS

REV. 7-26-24

LINDA ANTHONY
SANDY BLACKBURN (PARLIMENTARIAN)
DICK CALCATERRA
JOHN GRABENSTEIN (PAST PRESIDENT)
JONELLE GRABENSTEIN (SECRETARY)
CHARLES KORMAN (WEB MASTER)
TOM MacPHERSON (TREASURER)
JIM REEVES
PAT SCHENCK
MARIA STANLEY (PRESIDENT)
HARRY TAYLOR (OUTINGS COOD.)
Communications (open)

Communications (open) Vice President (open)

LindaFAnthony2@gmail.com	910-547-6654
sblackburn@ec.rr.com	910-471-6768
rfcalcat@bellsouth.net	910-799-5284
igrabenstein@ec.rr.com	910-297-4751
jgrabenstein@ec.rr.com	910-431-3432
cskorman@deployableenergy.com	518-428-6186
tmacpherson@charter.net	910-392-2585
jreeves100@gmail	910-547-2068
patnc2003@yahoo.com	910-633-1752
19mas47@gmail.com	910-612-7287
harryataylor698@gmail.com	910-791-8836

Below are the proposed speakers and events for the 2024-2025 luncheon meetings. We hope you enjoy our new format.

<u>Date</u>

Topic - Speaker

Sept. 19, 2024

Social/Games

Oct. 17, 2024

Picnic - Long Leaf Park - Bingo

Nov. 21, 2024

Katrina Knight, Executive Director

Good Shepard Home
Please bring canned goods

Dec. 2024

No Meeting

Jan. 16, 2025

Dr. Thomas Dalton, MD

President & COO

Eden Village-Wilmington "No One Sleeps Outside"

Feb. 20, 2025

Valentines Celebration

Entertainment - Duke Ladd

(Door Prizes)

Mar. 20, 2025

State of the Business

GE Vernova & Aerospace

April 17, 2025

Social – Entertainment/Games

"Unresolved String Band"

Harry Taylor

May 15, 2025

Picnic - Long Leaf Park - Bingo

Our dues remain \$15.00 for members and spouses. Please send your check to Tom MacPherson, Treasurer. (see form attached)

We look forward to seeing you at the September meeting.

Best Wishes,

Maria Stanley, President GE Retirees Association 19mas47@gmail.com